
Outlook

Invitation to Join Us for the Timberwolves Men’s Basketball Game – January 31st

From UNBC President <president@unbc.ca>
Date Wed 2025-01-15 8:17 AM
To Jameel Aziz <jaziz@sd57.bc.ca>; Craig Brennan <cbrennan@sd57.bc.ca>; Lee Karpenko

<LKarpenko@sd57.bc.ca>; Kap Manhas <KManhas@sd57.bc.ca>; Pamela Spooner <PSpooner@sd57.bc.ca>
Cc Jan Cote <JCote@sd57.bc.ca>; Trustees <trustees@sd57.bc.ca>; Meaghan Wyatt <Meaghan.Wyatt@unbc.ca>;

Zoe Nunes <Zoe.Nunes@unbc.ca>

CAUTION: External Email. This email originated from outside of the SD57 district email system. Do
Not click on links or open attachments, unless you are confident about the source.

Dear Mr. Aziz, Mr. Brennan, Assistant Superintendents, and Trustees,
 
I am excited to invite you to join us for the UNBC Timberwolves Men’s Basketball game on Friday, January 31st, at
12 PM. You’re welcome to enjoy the action from the Wolf Club section, which offers an excellent view of the game
along with food and beverages to enhance the experience.
 
This game is one of the highlights of our season, as we welcome close to 1,500 students from schools across SD57
to the Northern Sport Centre to cheer on the Timberwolves at no cost. Their excitement and school spirit create
an incredible atmosphere, and we would love for you to join us and experience this special event firsthand.
 
Please let us know if you can join us by January 27th by RSVPing to Meaghan.wyatt@unbc.ca. We look forward to
seeing you there and celebrating this exciting moment together.
 
Best regards,
 
Geoff Payne
 
President and Vice-Chancellor
University of Northern British Columbia
 

 
We respect and appreciate that UNBC's Prince George campus is situated  on the traditional territory of the Lheidli T’enneh,
part of the Dakelh First Nations. UNBC's regional campuses are situated on the traditional territories of Dakelh and
Tsilhqot'in people, Dunne-Za people, and Ts'msyen people.
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